PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Ilagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE OF AWARD

July 18,2017

ENGR. ERNI G. BAGGAO
Proprietor

EGB CONSTRUCTION
Mabharlika Highway, Alibagu
City of Ilagan, Isabela

Dear Engr. Baggao:

Please be informed that the Road Opening of Farm to Market Road located at Barangay
Masipi East, Cabagan, Isabela in the amount of Nineteen Million Seven Hundred Seventy
Nine Thousand Four Hundred Eighty Nine Pesos and 56/100 (Php 19,779,489.56) is
hereby awarded to you as the Bidder with the Lowest Calculated Responsive Bid.

You are therefore, required within ten (10) days from receipt hereof, to formally enter into
contract with us, and to submit the Performance Security in the form and the amount
stipulated in the Instructions to Bidders. Failure to comply therewith shall constitute a
sufficient ground for cancellation of this award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Very truly yours,

Conformed:

*

ENGR. IG. )

Date: :[“ [Qa 3/0[}




